
 

 

 

October 18, 2015 

 

 

Dear Brothers, 

 

Last year the AHEPA Veterans Committee developed a program to honor those who served our 

country.  The program was in two phases. 

 

The first part of this Initiative was focused on our Chapters identifying and designating a 

Chapter level Liaison that will serve to collect the census information of the Veterans of their 

respective chapters. This function is integral to the process so that we can begin registering 

our Veterans and in turn begin to build a database of this information. 

 

Part two and the foundation from which subsequent phases of the Veterans Affairs 

Committee initiatives will build upon, is now ready. Part two has seen the launch of the Ahepa 

Veterans Affairs web site (Hot linked through Ahepa.org) that will allow the data entry of 

Veteran Census information. 

 

In addition to Chapter Level Liaisons, you must appoint a District Level Liaison within your 

Districts and have him in place t o  w o r k  i n  t a n d e m  w i t h  t h e  N a t i o n a l  

C o m m i t t e e . The District Veterans Affairs Liaison can then coordinate with Chapter 

designated liaisons in order to make this initiative as successful as possible. 

 

The Veterans Affairs Committee h a s  t h e  f u l l  support of the National Lodge an d  will be 

sending out subsequent updates as this exciting initiative continues to build momentum 

 

I am counting on all of you to get behind this initiative and help the Committee recognize our 

Veterans for their greatly appreciated contribution to our great Republic! 

 

 

Fraternally,  

 
John W. Galanis 

Supreme President 

 


